
BRIEFING BY CONNECTOR 2000 ASSOCIATION, INC. 
Dated October 29, 2010 

This is a briefing by Connector 2000 Association, Inc. (the “Association”) to the Trustees representing 
the interests of the holders of the Toll Road Revenue Bonds (Greenville Southern Connector Project), 
Series 1998 (the “Bonds”) issued by the Association pursuant to the Association’s Disclosure Policy 
adopted by its Board of Directors on July 16, 2008.  This Briefing is provided under the Policy at the 
request of the Trustees, and the Association disclaims any obligation to provide future briefings (under 
the Continuing Disclosure Agreement of the Association relating to the Bonds, Rule 15c2-12 of the 
Securities and Exchange Commission or otherwise) should the Board decide to modify or repeal the 
Policy.  Information contained herein represents the best information now available to the Association’s 
management but such information is not warranted as to accuracy or completeness and is not intended to 
provide a basis for execution of purchases or sales of the Bonds.  This information should be read in 
conjunction with the Association’s latest Annual Report. Financial and statistical data contained herein 
have not been reviewed, confirmed or approved by any third party professional accounting or financial 
advisory firm.  

 1. Unaudited Financial Statements. The compiled, unaudited financial statements of the 
Association for the third calendar quarter and year to date period ended September 30, 2010 are attached 
hereto as Exhibit A.   

 2. Further Information.  Information concerning weekly and monthly transactions on and 
toll revenue from the Southern Connector can be found at the Association’s website, 
www.southernconnector.com. 
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